LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Oricina Principar: Fencuurcu StreeT, 71, Lonpres, E. C. 3.

Avenida del Generalisimo Franco, 2, 1.° Cidiz

11¢%h, 'March 1959.
Teléfono 14555

Telegramas: R;giuw

La correspondencia
debe dirigirse a los
inspectores

Classn (8)
reference to your letter of 27th. February
last we arg enclosing herewith a copy of the Interim
Certificate (Hull) issued at the last docking survey.
This certificate has been amended to "subject to
bottom shell repairs recommended at Special Survey being
carried out by 31st. October 1959,
Yours faithfully,
PP. The Surveyors.
, The Secretary,
LONDON.
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